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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

 

                                                                                                                 Wednesday 5th July 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

As the end of the academic year approaches, we have several events we invite you to 
attend.   
 
End of year performance Thursday 13th July at 2.30 
 
To celebrate the end of your child’s time with us as a school, we have put together a final, 
collaborative, musical performance. We will be performing our leavers’ show on Thursday 
13th July. We invite parents to join us at 2.30pm in the South Hall; the show lasts around 
30 minutes.  The children can’t wait to perform for you, and have been practising songs 
whilst learning lines in preparation for the big day! 
 
 
Leaver’s Assembly Friday 21st July at 2.45 

 
Year 6 will be hosting a farewell assembly on Friday 21st July. The assembly gives us a final 
chance to say our goodbyes, hand out some leavers keepsakes and watch some videos put 
together to celebrate your child’s time at Porters Grange. As such, at 2.45pm, we will be 
opening our doors for parents and carers to attend our year 6 leaver’s assembly.  
 
For those attending the performance and assembly, you are free to take your children 
home following their conclusion. However, we will not be able to release siblings from their 
classes early. For children without permission to walk home, we will see them out as usual 
at 3.30pm.  

 
We hope you are able to make it to both events, to celebrate all the achievements our year 
6 cohort have made and the hard work they have put in to memorise lines and lyrics. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
The Year 6 Team 
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